
District 25 panels 73 

ADCM REPORT 

October 3rd, 2023 

1. Distributed copies of the September 14th Grapevine Committee meeting. 

A) Grapevine magazine is still having problems with delivery. 

B) I suggested, at the previous meeting, that the visitation committee could inquire 

about Groups having GSRs and GVRs when we make our visitations.  

2. Hosted virtual visitation committee meetings on September 12th and 27th. The next 

meeting will be on October 11 at 7:30. Volunteers are needed and invited. 

A) Committee members are Lee B, Kate L, Karen S, Janet M, Sharyn F, and Leroy 

L. 

B) The committee is reviewing the available information from Area 59, SEPIA, and 

our district to determine the current information about the groups in our district, 

meeting types, meeting times, meeting locations, etc. 

C) While reviewing, we will contact the various groups to confirm or update current 

information. And while doing so, we will also solicit GSR and AGSR 

participation. 

D) We are also seeking District approval for the “Visitation Invitation.” 

E) And we could use some help. Does anyone want to volunteer? 

 

Yours in Service 

Leroy L. 


